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ATTENTION STOCK CAR RACERS    As it was mentioned, at the last driver meeting, the
2014 Class Rules should be in preparation by you, the racers.  It is up to each individual class
to come together and work out the rules for that class.  When we call for the individual class
meetings, you are to bring your completed rules and we will discuss and vote on it at that time, if
necessary.  Please keep in mind that only the  "driver"
or 
"owner"
of the currently registered vehicle in the 2013 race season will be able to qualify to vote 
(one vote per car)
.  This registered vehicle must have actively raced during this season.  If you have not raced
this season, you may still attend the class meeting and put in your input, you just cannot vote.  
 
 
Note:  In certain classes, there are certain rules and allowances that the track made, that
will not be changed.  This will be discussed at the class meeting.
 
 
WATCH THE WEBSITE FOR DATES & TIMES FOR YOUR CLASS MEETING.
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